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LCFC Development Newsletter
Spring 2025

Quarterly Updates on Literacy Council Fundraising

Follow us on Social Media for updates!

instagram.com/literacycounciloffredco facebook.com/literacycounciloffredco

L linkedin.com/company/literacy-council-of-frederick-county )

What's Been Happening?

Meet your hew Development Coordinater
Hi! I'm Andrew West, and | started as a volunteer tutor with LCFC
in Spring 2024. | have since become a Workplace Instructor and
have now been working full time as Development Coordinator
for about two months. My background is in Media and
Communication, and | worked as a Recruiter and Operations
professional in the staffing industry for eight years prior to
joining the Literacy Council staff. I've been in Frederick for
almost two years now and am so excited to help the Literacy
Council continue to grow and have an impact on the Greater
Frederick community!

Serabble Manfa 2025
If you were at our Scrabble Mania event in early May, then
you know how much of a success it was this year. We all
had a blast celebrating LCFC's community impact at
Steinhardt Brewing Company. Not only was it a great time,
but because of all of our wonderful sponsors, community
partner donors, and game participants, we were able to
': § raise a substantial amount of money which will help
] power our mission of serving the community as we moveo
into a new fiscal year in July! - )
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Unity Campalign
A special thank you to everyone who donated to the

Literacy Council of Frederick County as part of this year’s

Unity Campaign. For those who don't know, United Way of

Frederick County matches a percentage of all of our Unity

Campaign donations. We're thrilled to announce that we

received contributions from 60 different donors this year!
United Way What a great way to ensure your donation has even more
of Frederick County impact. We will do it all again early next year, so keep an

eye out for opportunities to participate in 2026!

What's happening next?

You'll be able to hear about some exciting new updates from

us on local radio station, Key 103, very soon. Andrew will be m h
interviewed as part of their Issues Today series to talk about
the mission of LCFC and how we're working to expand our
Il

community impact in the Greater Frederick area. Stay tuned ||l||||||||| nilju
into Key 103 for the next couple of weeks to hear it!

September is
National Literacy Monthlll

We're gearing up for a busy September this year as we prepare for
National Literacy Month and Adult Education and Family Literacy Week
National (9/15-9/21). Sponsored by the National Coalition for Literacy, AEFL Week
& raises public awareness about the need for and value of adult education
theracy and family literacy. You can expect to see us out in the community raising
Month awareness about our mission, and we're also in the early planning stages

for a 5K fundraising event as part of the festivities. If you'd like to be

involved, email Andrew at awest@frederickliteracy.org. Stay on our sociaé

media pages for more details!
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